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        Northern Kentucky Gold Wing Riders 
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       “FRIENDS FOR FUN, SAFETY, AND KNOWLEDGE”                       

                

      JUNE 2022 

Well, the weather for our dinner ride called for scatter showers cancelling our planned ride and having 

everyone meet at Our Best in Smithfield, KY. Just a little over an hour from Northern KY, this restau-

rant is a must visit. Be sure to make reservations, as they are always busy.  We had quite a turnout and 

everyone enjoyed the food and company. Left a couple of Motorcycle Awareness signs. 

Chapter G’s Events  



 

 

 

SPONSOR’S BLOCK 

Do you sometimes wonder what your life would 

have been like if you hadn't made the decisions you 

made?  Forty years ago on June 12th, who would 

have thought our lives would be what they are to-

day.  Most say it won't last when a 17 year old mar-

ries a 19 year old, but look at us now!  We have had 

quite the journey, lived all around the world and we 

are extremely blessed with a beautiful family, a life-

time of friends, friends all around the world, and 

friends that we consider family.  Every single person 

we know has touched and shaped our lives.  Every 

place we have lived has provided memories and giv-

en us experiences that we would not have enjoyed 

had Rick not decided to enlist in the Army in 

1980.  He left home for Basic Training in June 1981, 

and retired in 2001 which brought us to Hebron, KY. 

 

All who know us, know our family brings us incredi-

ble happiness.  We are incredibly proud of TJ and 

James and the decisions they made in choosing their 

wives and creating their beautiful families.  We love 

to see how they love their family.  They are devoted 

fathers and are perfect partners to Jessica and KC.  I 

am personally touched when I see a glimpse of Rick 

come out in both of them.  They had an incredible 

role model of a father themselves as did Rick in his 

own father.  It is heartwarming to see those kind of 

traits carry on in the family. 

  

Even though we made KY our permanent residence, 

it doesn't mean our journey has ended.  As Rick says 

the decision to purchase his Gold Wing changed our 

lives.  It brought us to Chapter G.  He attended 

meetings, embraced the organization, the rides the 

friendships much quicker than I.  James was still liv-

ing at home, and I struggled with leaving our teen-

age son at home alone while we enjoyed our dan-

gerous hobby as Asa once spoke.  Once he graduat-

ed, I started participating more and now look at us, 

who would have thought?  We now have friends 

that we can call upon at a moments notice and they 

will be there to help, drive us anywhere, bring meals, 

listen, give the best hugs and support you even 

when you don't think you need support. 

 

GWRRA brings so much to our lives.  It can be con-

suming, frustrating, happy, fun and most definitely 

adventurous.  Which makes it the perfect place for 

us to volunteer our time.  We have embraced 

the Friends for Fun, Safety and Knowledge motto of 

the organization.  Actually, it has given us an activity 

as a couple, which some couples lose when they be-

come empty nesters.  The Army, the boys, and 

school always allowed me to have volunteer activi-

ties to keep me busy.  GWRRA has allowed us to vol-

unteer as a team in a different way and everything 

about the motto is important to us.  We still lead full 

busy lives outside of GWRRA, it is a balancing 

act.  You take all the important things in your life and 

find balance to make it all work.   

 

A simple I do, in 1982 and the purchase of a Gold 

Wing in 2003 were decisions that brought us where 

we are today.  No regrets, no looking back and the 

future is bright ahead.  I wonder what decision will 

change our lives next?   

 

 

Rick and Leah Cridlin 
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Chuck McWilliams 

I first came to know Chuck McWilliams back in the 60's in his racing days.  He used to race at Tri-County 
Speedway, near my old stomping grounds.  Imagine my surprise when I joined Chapter "G" and discovered he 
was a member!   Good ole' Chuck has led an interesting life and I thought maybe you "G" folks might like to 
get to know him a little better. 
 
Chuck started racing just a few years out of high school back around 1956.  He was drawn to the sport by the 
idea of being able to drive real fast ...legally, and didn't mind the fact that the girls seemed to like race car 
drivers too.  His first big win came at my hometown track, the 1/2 mile banked dirt track, running the 100 lap 
Tri-County Speedway Championship. He went on to win 29 races at Tri-County in a two year time-span.  He 
ran at many tracks in many states, but most of his championship wins were right here in the tri-state with 
many of them being at our own Florence Speedway.  To this day you can't go to a race with him where he is 
not acknowledged or called out  by race fans and sometimes even the announcer if he is spotted.  In 2008 he 
was inducted into The Dirt Track Hall of Fame,   
 
His most memorable race was with Richard Petty and  Bobby Uncer in a USAC race at Knoxville, Iowa for a 
100 mile race on a 1 mile dirt track.  The longest race he ever ran was at Pocono, on a 2.5 mile track for a 500 
mile run where he finished 3rd.  He also ran at Daytona and Talladega on the 2.5 mile high banked paved 
tracks.  When I asked him how it felt to run on the famous tracks, he said  it's a whole different race on pave-
ment than it is on dirt, especially considering that he was able to run 186 miles per hour on the Daytona 
track.  What a thrill!!    
 
He raised enough money through racing to open his savage business in Union, and set himself up with a sec-
ond career.  He raised a family and there are now 4 generations of winning racers in the McWilliams clan, all 
the way down to his great-grandson who is now racing dirt bikes. 
 
Chuck's first motorcycle was a Suzuki touring bike that Harry Sparrow got him to buy.  His first Goldwing was 
a 1500, which was later swapped for a trike.  Chuck enjoyed many great rides out west and even a trip to 
Alaska.  A few of his favorite "G" trips were to Wing Ding at the Grand Ole' Opry and to Wing Over the Smok-
ies in Asheville, where they all went to visit the Biltmore.   
 

Ron Harper 



 

 

 

MOTORCYCLE AWARENESS MONTH 
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Squirrel !!  

I have long been a fan of this incredible little rodent.  They are fascinating little creatures to watch, they can 

be found anywhere, and they are relentless when it comes to problem solving.  They are cute and fuzzy, but 

can be fierce when it comes to protecting their nuts.  I used to sit at the patio window and watch them in 

the mornings.  First they would dig a hole and bury their nuts, and 

then each day they would return to that spot, dig it up, and either 

rotate it or bury it somewhere else.  All I could figure was that they 

didn’t want that nut to sprout, so they had to do something with it 

each day.  If you are ever sitting at home and need something to do, 

check out the squirrel obstacle course videos on YouTube.  They are 

guaranteed to give you a laugh. 

Squirrels are always busy.  They seem to never stop running from 

place to place, finding food, hoarding food, playing with other squir-

rels, or just going for a run down the block…via the telephone lines.  

So far this Spring I have been able to relate to this constant activity.  

It’s refreshing after the long cold winter to get out and finally be able to DO!  Problem is, it now seems like 

there is so much that has to be DONE.  The grass is growing, the fence needs to be fixed, that wall is falling 

over, and the deck has to be pressure washed and stained.  Then there’s that little 40 hour a week job thing, 

and of course there must be time to eat and sleep.  But, the most important thing to remember is, just like 

the squirrel, we’ve got to allow time to have some fun!   

Chapter G has so much FUN planned this year.  Don’t stay home rotating your nuts.  Come join us for the 

good times!  Hope to see you out there. 
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Hello Friends, 
 
Spring is finally here and some of the days this past 
month felt like summer already – “stop and smell 
the roses.”  We feel that sometimes life goes by so 
fast that you don’t enjoy our wonderful surround-
ings – Kentucky is a beautiful state – let’s enjoy it!! 
 
Check out our Kentucky District’s newsletter to see 
the monthly publication called “Here’s The Scoop.” 
The articles are from GWRRA members who share 
their ideas on having fun whether it is traveling or 
games that they have played within their Chapter 
and District – great ideas are shared. 
 
Also, please check your membership cards for expi-
ration dates to ensure that your membership is cur-
rent.  Please contact us if any of your contact infor-
mation has changed—we don’t want you to miss 
anything.  If you have any questions or need assis-
tance, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 
Please check out all the GWRRA benefits by visiting: 
GWRRA.ORG 
 
We would like to wish the fathers - A Happy Fa-
ther’s Day!! 

Hi Chapter G, 
 
Congratulations to our winners from the May Get To-
gether!!  Dedre VanHoose (Chapter C) won the $10 
membership draw this month.  Pam Haines won 1st 
place of $38, Stephen Cumpton won 2nd place of $22 
and Lucky Dedre Vanhoose (definitely worth coming 
to our G Meeting) won 3rd place of $15.  
 
Thank you to all who participated at the May Gather-
ing.  
 
I want to thank Jack & Carol Redd for stepping in for 
Dean and Kim this month. You did a great job selling 
tickets at our May Gathering!!  If it wasn’t for Jack 
and Carol selling our tickets and our wonderful mem-
bers and guests purchasing our 50/30/20 tickets, we 
wouldn’t have the opportunity to do the fun events 
that we do each year. 
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Chapter G would like to wish a very Happy Birthday and a Happy Anniversary to our members who are 

celebrating in the month of June. 

 

If you have a birthday or anniversary in June that I have missed, please contact me so I can update my 

roster. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

06/08    Charlotte Hall   

06/11  Mike King   

06/13    Michele Heil 

06/14  Luanne Williams 

06/17  Dreama Hanlin  

06/26  Donita Nardi 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

06/12/82 Rick & Leah Cridlin                                                                                            

06/26/95 Derek & Joy Matthews 

06/30/90 Deward & Suzanne Brake 

 
If you have any information, for example, anyone who is sick or passed away that needs to be 

forwarded to our Chapter G.  You may call me at 858-534-1018  or email me at social@chapterg.org.  
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This year a COY raffle was started to sup-

port the COY program. We will be selling 

tickets to win a new 22 inch Blackstone 

Griddle, which will be given away at The 

Blast. The winner does not need to be pre-

sent to win and Rick Cridlin will personally 

deliver the Griddle to the winner if you are 

on your bike or cannot take it home from 

The Blast.  

 

I will have raffle tickets with me at our 

gathering and events leading up to the 

raffle. Tickets are $2.00 each.   

Congrats to Mike & Dedre VanHoose of Chapter C for winning Smokey at our May gathering!  We will see 

you on the 21st in hopes of winning him back. Well, we didn’t get Smokey back, he is currently with Chapter 

A’s COY Kent and Karen Risen.  Chapter A also has the traveling plaque.  Congrats!.  
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Hello “G” members and other readers. We have started ice cream rides and so far they have been suc-

cessful. We celebrated Derby Day and Mother’s Day and everyone was happy with their roses.  Our dinner 

ride to Our Best was successful with 24 people. Some members were camping at Butler State Park and 

joined the group. We had a great time and super riding on the Windy 9 in and around Athens, OH. Those 

who went said lets add it again because we did not get to do all 9 routes. The last section took us to Hock-

ing Hills but we cut it short because the sky grew dark and decided it was going to rain. We got geared up 

and only had a light rain as we headed south towards NKY.  By the time you read this we should have had 

the Memorial Day Parade.  

1 Things to prepare for and get signed up for in June  

1) Kentucky Ride-in June 3rd & 4th in Bardstown hosted by Chapter A.   

2) Chapter meeting June 7th.   

3) Trying to get dinner event settled for Berea Tavern or Halls on the River.  

4) Chapter C visit to Lexington then on to the Aviation Museum at the Bluegrass Airport.  

5) GWRRA Wing Ding June 28th to July 2nd.  

6) Ice cream rides continue on Wednesdays . 

 

Call a Friend and go out to find the words for the Kentucky Cross word game. We have a few and the rid-

ing has been fun and very enjoyable back roads to find the Historical markers. 

 Make sure you get signed up for June events and if you don’t make the meeting give Chuck and Judy a 

call to be sure we include you.  
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Ice cream rides begin the first Wednesday of April and 
continue every Wednesday thru the summer 
 

June 2022 
• 3rd -4th— KY Ride-In—Hosted by Chapter A in Bard-

stown KY some members camping My Old KY home 
campground 502-348-3500 . Host hotel Hampton Inn 
502-349-0100 use code GRR Registration form 
on gwrraky.com  

• 7th— Chapter Get-together—American Legion Post 
4, 8385 US-42, Florence, KY 41042.  Eat at 6.00pm 
meeting starts at 7pm. 

• 11th -  Dinner Ride - Ride to (Boone Tavern Berea 
Ky or Halls on the river) (TBD) depart 12:30 eat 
about 4:00, home about 7:45 if you do planned 
route but you could take interstate and be there 
and back quicker. 

• 18th Chapter C Lexington - Rooster's 2640 Rich-
mond rd. Lexington eat at 11 meet at 12 . we will 
continue to the Aviation museum of Ky 4029 Air-
port Rd.  Meet at Kroger fuel center, Mall Rd. 9am 
depart 9:15am 

• 19th—Father’s Day  
• 21st Coordinators meeting - location LaRosa's , 

Date change because of Wing Ding.  
• 28th - July 2nd  GWRRA Wing Ding 43   more info at 

www.wing-ding.org or in Wing World Shreveport 
LA. 

 

 July 2022 
• 4th—Independence Day 
• 5th— Chapter Get-together—American Legion Post 

4, 8385 US-42, Florence, KY 41042.  Eat at 6:00pm 
meeting starts at 7pm. 

• 9th—Dinner Ride—TBD. 
• 15th-17th— Camping-Jenny Wiley State Park –

Camping and Lodge with a Chapter visit to Chapter 
T—Paintsville. Make reservations thru Reserve 
America—try site B034, 035, 037, B063, 062, 060, 

059. Cottage or lodge call 1-606-889-1790. 
• 23rd  - Visit National Museum of the US Air Force, 

1100 Spaatz St., Dayton, OH (9-5). Followed by din-
ner at BD’s Mongolian Grill, 4488 Glengarry Dr., 
Beavercreek, OH. Depart at 9am 2.5 hrs. travel. 
Leave museum at 3:30 and drive to BD’s. Arrive at 
4pm to eat. Home around 7pm. 

• 26th—Coordinators Meeting—TBD 
 

August 2022 
• 2nd— Chapter Get-together—American Legion 

Post 4, 8385 US-42, Florence, KY 41042.  Eat at 
6.00pm meeting starts at 7pm. 

• 13th — Dinner Ride — American Sign Museum and 
eat at Washington Chili. Meet 10:45am Crestview 
Mall. Depart at 11:00. Head to Washington Chili 
3pm. 

• 26th—28th—KY Blast—Danville, KY at the Show-
room. Host Hotel is the Hampton Inn, 100 Mont-
gomery Way. Call 859-236-6200, mention Gold-
wing KY Blast. Rate $109+tax, good until 7/24/22. 
Check out KY District site for more information. 
Sunday the 28th—ARC , TRC & Medic First Aid clas-
ses. Make sure you check gwrraky.com for sign-up. 

• 30th — Coordinators meeting—TBD 
 
 

 

 

http://www.chapterg.org/gwrraky.com
http://www.wing-ding.org
http://www.gwrraky.com/
http://www.chapterg.org/page2.html
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The Traveling Plaque promotes  visitation between chapters. Each chapter has a chance to capture the 

plaque by attending the chapter meeting of the chapter who currently holds the plaque.  Points are given 

at each meeting that your chapter attends. At the end of the year, at the KY Blast, the chapter with the 

most points, is awarded the plaque. Check on KY District site for updated information on meetings. 

 

Chapter A—Louisville 

Meets the 2nd Saturday 

Roosters, 10430 Shelbyville Road #7 

Louisville, KY 40065 

Eat at 11:00 am—Meet at 12:00pm 

 

Chapter C—Lexington 

Meets the 3rd Saturday 

Roosts, 2640 Richmond Rd. 

Lexington, KY 40509 

Eat at 11:00am—Meet at 12:00pm 

 

Chapter G — Northern KY 

Meets 1st Tuesday 

American Legion Post s4 

8385 US Hwy 42 

Florence, KY 41042 

Social time 6:30pm—Meet at 7:00pm 

 

Chapter  H—Shelbyville 

Meets the 1st Friday 

UK Extension Shelby Count Office 

1117 Frankfort Rd. 

Shelbyville, KY 40601 

Social time 6:30pm—Meet at 7:00pm 

 

Chapter K—Henderson 

Meets 3rd Sunday 

Golden Corral 

1320 N Green St. 

Henderson, KY 42420 

Eat at 12:00pm—Meet 1:00PM (CT) 

 

Chapter S — Elizabethtown 

Meets 1st Sunday 

Shoney’s 

1046 Executive Dr. 

Elizabethtown, KY 42701 

Eat at 4:00pm—Meet at 5:00pm 

 

Chapter T — Paintsville 

Meets 3rd Saturday 

Giovanni’s Pizza 

261 Court St., 

Paintsville, KY 

Eat at 5:00pm—Meet at 6:00pm 

 

Chapter Y—Mayfield 

Meets 1st Thursday 

Majestic Family Restaurant 

700 S 6th St 

Mayfield, KY 42066 

Eat at 6:00pm—Meet 7:00 (CT) 

https://www.gwrraky.com/our-chapters/
https://chaptera.org/
http://www.kybluegrasswings.org/
http://www.chapterg.org/page2.html
http://www.shelbyvillegoldwings.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2735458413238794
https://www.facebook.com/groups/213677512002198
https://www.facebook.com/Gwrra-Chapter-KY-T-Big-Sandy-Wings-128027183940433
https://yducks.webs.com/
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Congratulations to those who are celebrating their June 

Chapter G Anniversaries 

Chris Davis 

6/1/1994 

Patrick Conroy 

6/1/97 

Ron Harper 

6/16/2003 

Randy & Kim Pommier 

6/2/2014 

Joe & Veda Blevins 

6/8/2015 

Dean & Kim Hedger 

6/27/2016 

Donald Crupper 

6/20/16 
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Newsletter Editor 

If you have an item for sale, that you would like to include in the newsletter, please send me a picture, price 

and info. 

 

We continue to  acknowledge a “G” member each month in the newsletter.  This acknowledgement can be 

about a recent accomplishment, graduation, course completed, etc.  Please send the information and be 

sure to include pictures. Any article and pictures need to be sent by the 20th of the month.   

 

This newsletter is published to keep our members informed about Chapter G.  If there is anything you wish 

to see in the newsletter, that is currently not appearing, please let me know and we will take it into consider-

ation.   
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UPCOMING KY DISTRICT EVENTS 

• August 26th—28th—The Blast—Danville, KY. More details to come. 

 

More information at www.gwrraky.com 

 

For more District information, check out the District newsletter:  Newsletters – GWRRA Kentucky District 

(gwrraky.com)  

June 3rd—4th—2022 Ride-In  - Will be held in Bardstown, KY. Hosted by Chapter A . 

 

The KY District is waiting for you to experience the “Most Beautiful Small Town in America”! Choose your 

ride experience, reunite with friends and make new ones!  

 

If you want to take full advantage of all rides you will need to arrive on Thursday June 2nd in order to 

leave at 7am Friday morning for one of the first rides. For more information about the Ride-In , please see 

the booklet that has been provided by Don Price of Chapter A. The booklet has the following information: 

Hyperlinks to all restaurants being visited during the ride-in 

 

• Approximate range of restaurant costs 

• Maps of all rides 

• Details from Garmin Basecamp about ride time 

• Pictures of restaurants and attractions 

• Costs associated with certain selected rides for tours or train rides 

• Detail about available Hotels and Campgrounds 
 

 

More information at www.gwrraky.com 

UPCOMING UNIVERSITY CLASSES 

•August 28th  —8:45 - 5:00pm —  3 Classes will be available at the KY Blast: 

• Advanced Rider Course 

•Trike Rider Course 

•Medic First Aid Course. 

 

Registration is on the Blast Registration form: 2022-Blast-Registration-Form.pdf (gwrraky.com)  

http://www.gwrraky.com/
http://www.gwrraky.com/newsletters-page/
http://www.gwrraky.com/newsletters-page/
http://www.nceda.net/most-beautiful-small-town-in-america/#:~:text=After%20a%205%2Dmonth%20long,International%20Convention%20in%20Seattle%20Washington.
http://www.gwrraky.com/
http://www.gwrraky.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/2022-Blast-Registration-Form.pdf
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Trike Kit 
Fits 2009 Honda Valkyrie 

$1,000—Cash Only 

Contact Tom Reilly: 859-652-1484 
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Answer to 9 Across is 

ARMY 

 

This sign has been  

removed. 
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NEXT GET-TOGETHER: Tuesday 6/7/22—American Legion, Post 4, 8355 US-42, Florence, KY 

41042. Eat at 6pm. Meeting at 7pm. 
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